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The Idea of having, only three lanes in each direction over the the columbia river is 
a waste of our money and the governments money as well. As a person like myself 
and others we have had this for many years. I think that this just won't do for the up 
and comming growth of Vancouver or Portland.I felt  that there should be as many 
as five lanes or better. I also Think that one of your brdges that show a off shoot of 
a freeway for all of the thru traffic that goes further north. I feel this will be used for 
all of the commerce of goods that will include big trucks that are commercial and 
and the little guy who needs to travel thru vancouver.I think this type of bridge will 
answer most of the traffic issues that face us today.The I-5 bridge could stay the 
way it is.The most favorable site would be about where the railroad bridge is now.It 
would address the moving of people I think this will serve  to put in a tram type 
system that would have at least some type of rail system that is already in place, to 
reduce some of the cost factor. I think there was an illustration in one of the 
Oregonians papers. A very concerned citizen. Lanny Brenner
 
 
 
 

Vote for your city's best dining and nightlife. City's Best 2008.

02642 1 of 1

mailto:LanB1952@aol.com
mailto:/O=CRC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=FEEDBACK
http://citysbest.aol.com?ncid=aolacg00050000000102/
taylorm
Note
COS
LNU
RBO
ALT
RRI
FRE



	Arranged by Date�
	LanB1952@aol.com   Bridge                         [6/11/2008]�

	Arranged by Sender�
	LanB1952@aol.com  �
	Bridge                         [6/11/2008]�


	Arranged by Subject�
	Bridge�
	LanB1952@aol.com   [6/11/2008]�





